
 
 
 
 

 E-mail: patrick.mccann@midco.com 
 

September 17, 2024 
Via E-Filing 

 
Patricia Van Gerpen 
Executive Director 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
500 E Capitol Ave 
Pierre, SD 57501 
 
RE: Midcontinent Communications – Annual ETC Filing, Docket TC24-037 
 
Dear Ms. Van Gerpen, 
 
On August 27, 2024, Midco’s ETC Recertification was approved by the South Dakota Public 
Utility Commission in Docket TC24-037. At that hearing Commissioner Nelson requested an 
additional update regarding Midco’s RDOF progress. Included is Midco’s confidential filing 
accurately reflecting those requested updates. 
 
Midco is available to answer any additional questions or provide additional information as 
needed. 
 
Sincerely, 

Patrick McCann 
General Counsel and VP of Legal 
Midcontinent Communications (“Midco”) 
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